
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
THE NUCLEAR OPTION: 
ARBITRATION AGREEMENTS FOR 
CALIFORNIA EMPLOYEES

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
2022 is an important year for businesses that 
already have, or that now must consider, an 
arbitration program for California employees. 
The Supreme Court of the United States will 
review whether representative claims brought 
under the Private Attorneys General Act (PAGA) 
are exempt from arbitration and the high 
court’s ruling could fundamentally alter the 
legal landscape. At the same time, California 
has stepped up its attack on mandatory 
arbitration in employment. In this webinar, 
the speakers will discuss these and other 
developments, as well as provide practical 
considerations for employers that are looking 
to manage their litigation risk with arbitration 
agreements.

SPEAKERS 
Alexander (Zander) Chemers (Los Angeles)
Jack S. Sholkoff (Los Angeles)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, January 26, 2022

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins 
clients  
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